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Where is the common sense on this bill. We can't continue to push perversion in our 

schools and expect that people will remain ok with it. It is astonishing what our 

schools have become. We need school choice in Oregon so if public schools want to 

provide pornography in schools, we have a choice to put our children in private 

schools that do not allow tis filth. 


